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Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
We are excited to introduce the 2019-2020 UMS Program of Studies. Students learned about the world language and 
elective course offerings during their visit last week as did those of you in attendance at last night's parent orientation.  
 
Please go to our website to view the 2019-2020 UMS Program of Studies, it is found under “Quick Links.” Additionally, 
take time to browse the 7th & 8th Grade Electives Google Slideshow presentation to learn more about each course in 
detail. 
 
We are utilizing an electronic course request system. As a result, current 6th  grade students/parents will be able to log 
onto Parent Resources and choose their electives using the following instructions: 
 
How to Request Your Electives and World Language Courses:  

1. Go To: Parent Resources  
2. Go To: Scheduling Tab  
3. Go To: Request Tab  
4. Go To: Request a Course (center of screen) 
5. Select Green button to “Request This Course” 

 
Current 6​th​ Grade Students 

1. If you choose band, chorus, or orchestra, DO NOT choose any other electives. These are full year courses. 
2. Otherwise, choose any ​four​ of the remaining  semester elective course options. 
3. Out of these four, we will do our best to schedule you for ​two ​of your choices (one each semester). 
4. Choose German part 1, French part 1, or Spanish part 1. 

 
The window for course selection will open for students on Tuesday, March 12th, and end on Friday, March 22nd. 
Students who do not register for electives or a world language (incoming 7th graders only) within this time frame will be 
randomly placed in courses. Please contact your guidance counselor if you do not have access and need to fill out a paper 
copy of the student “Course Selection” form. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Cory Delgado Kimberly Dewrell 
Principal Assistant Principal 


